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The Access, Equity, and Diversity Advisory Committee met in Vermilion Hall 302 on 

Tuesday, January 23, 2018 at 12:00 p.m.     

 

Those present were:  Dr. Stephen Nacco, Kerri Thurman, Linda Bolton, Sandra Finch, 

Lon Henderson, Amanda Campbell, Bob Mattson, Carla Boyd, John Hart, Danyell 

Finkley, Gladys Davis, Martha Espino, Dave Kietzmann, Gina Davis and Jill Cranmore.       

 

WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS 

Ms. Carla Boyd welcomed everyone and thanked them for attending. Everyone then 

introduced themselves.  

 

COLLEGE UPDATE 

Dr. Nacco shared the December 2017 DACC Flash with the group and highlighted 

activities on campus that have taken place. 

 

ROUNDTABLE 

 Ms. Carla Boyd distributed information regarding Outreach Activities occurring 

on campus for K-12 schools and informed the group about Growth Mindset and 

Motivators. 

 The group discussed multiple options on how community stakeholders can partner 

to accommodate the needs of student.  

 Concern was expressed regarding the difficulties of sharing pertinent information 

with students and parents. 

 DACC has recently expanded the mentoring program available to students. 

 There was discussion regarding the AVID program that is available at District 

118. Ms. Campbell noted the AVID classes would welcome speakers. 

 

 

FUTURE MEETING DATE 

The date of the next meeting is Tuesday, March 13, 2018 at 12:00 p.m.  Meeting 

adjourned at 1:15 p.m. 

      Minutes as recorded by Gina Davis 


